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June 3, 2023

To whom it may concern:

My name is Rene Reyes, and I have known Malgorzata H. Cudzich Nowakowski for ten years.
She has volunteered in my office as a Laser Safety Officer for approximately 7 years,
approximately three to four hours a week, at the Laser Center in Melrose Park, IL., where I have
had a position as a lead laser technician for over twenty-five years. I am writing to recommend
Ms. Cudzich; in all my years of experience, some individuals stand out for their great qualities,
and Ms. Nowakowski is one of those. She is well known for her intelligence, work ethic, positive
attitude, teamwork mentality, leadership, and diligence. She is well respected throughout the
organization for - being the "go-to" person for a certain skill, for getting things done, for meeting
short deadlines, for accomplishing a task, etc. Throughout the time I've known her, she has
shown me time and again that she is a positive, motivated leader with amazing potential. During
her time here, she played an important role in our troubled youth project; she has taken the
initiative to become well versed in all the lasers and procedures needed for ex-convicts and
troubled youth to remove all gang-related tattoos to have a second chance in life. She has taken
all safety courses when a new laser is purchased. In summation, due to her great attitude,
dedication, and excellent potential, I would heartily recommend her to be a part of any healthcare
team. I am sure she would not let you down and would be as great an asset to your organization
as she has been to mine.

Please don't hesitate to contact me if I can be of further assistance. I can be reached at La Piel
Perfecta Laser Center (708) 615-7546 or via e-mail at perfectskin@sbcglobal .net

Sincerely,

Rene Reye:




